% LIKELY & DISTRICT CHAMBER OF COMMERCE

Box 29, Likely, BC VOL 1NO Likely, BC

September 13, 2018

Darron Campbell

Cariboo Regional District
Suite D— 180 N. Third Ave.,
Williams Lake, BC

V2G 2A4

Re: Replacement Heaters for the Cedar City Museum — Likely, BC

The Likely & District Chamber of Commerce would like to request funds from the Community Works
Fund for the replacement of five heaters in the Cedar City Museum. Four of the Forced air heaters in
the museum are not thermostat controlled, are coming on when not required therefore not energy
efficient. The power breakers to the heaters in the Museum had to be turned off during the summer.
The fifth heater is a baseboard heater and does not work efficiently because it’s position in the building.
The electric bill for heating the museum was over $600.00 for two months last winter.

In discussion, with Jamie MacKay from MacKay Electric, he recommended it would be best to replace all
the heaters and have them thermostatically controlled as per the attached estimate/

quote. By combining proper equipment maintenance and upgrades with thermostat setting, we may
save about 30% on our energy bill and at the same time continue to reduce environmental emissions.
The electric heaters are 100% efficient.

The Likely & District Chamber of Commerce would like to request up to $6,000.00 to replace the heaters
in the Museum. We look forward to your reply.

Thank you
] g
Lisa Kraus
President
Community Coordinator
Likely & District Chamber of Commerce.



